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AGOKE DEVELOPMENT LIMITED PARTNERSHIP TO ANNOUNCE BUSINESS 
PLAN ON INTERIM MANAGEMENT OF OGOKI FOREST 

 
THUNDER BAY, ON:  Officials from the Agoke Development Limited Partnership (ADLP) will be 
making an announcement on a business plan on forest co-governance at a meeting on Friday, June 
9, 2017. The ADLP is a result of a co-operation agreement signed on March 27, 2015 by Aroland, 
Eabametoong and Marten Falls First Nations to work together.   
 
Mark Bell, ADLP President will be on hand to discuss the business plan. He will be joined by Jason 
Rasevych, Matawa Economic Development Advisor and ADLP Interim General Manager along with 
ADLP representatives from Aroland, Eabametoong and Marten Falls First Nations.  
 
Members of the media are cordially invited to attend. 
 
Date:    Friday, June 9, 2017 
Location:   233 South Court Street, Upper Level (Ogoki Room) 
Time:   Noon - 12:00 p.m.  
Attachment(s): Embargoed media release until noon, Friday, June 9, 2017 
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For more information, please contact Carol Audet, Communications Manager – Matawa First Nations at (807) 632-
9663 or by email at caudet@matawa.on.ca.  

 
Matawa First Nations Management is a Tribal Council providing a variety of advisory services and programs to 8 
Ojibway and Cree First Nations in James Bay Treaty No. 9 and 1 First Nation in the Robinson-Superior Treaty area. Follow 
them on Facebook or Twitter @MatawaFNM.  
 

https://www.northernontariobusiness.com/industry-news/aboriginal-businesses/first-nations-want-management-control-of-ogoki-forest-371097
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